April is Fair Housing Month!

April 6th—12th is National Public Health Week!

The Oklahoma Health Equity Campaign (OHEC) will host a special meeting and seminar on

April 9, 2015 in partnership with the Metropolitan Fair Housing Council of Oklahoma, Inc to
celebrate April as Fair Housing Month and April 6 to 12 as National Public Health Week!

Location:

Oklahoma State Department

of Health

1000 NE 10" St., Rm. 806
Oklahoma City, OK 73117
April 9, 2015
9:00 a.m. to Noon

Partners/Sponsors

OKLAHOMA
HEALTH

EQUITY
CAMPAIGN

Oklahoma State
Department of Health

——

121 North Porter dvenue
Norman, Okdshoma 73071
105 321205 Yok TOD
(405 207601 i

Office of the Attorney General
State of Oklahoma

Office of Civil Rights Enforcement

This OHEC meeting/seminar will bring you the latest information concerning
fair housing and its impact on health and quality of life.

L 4
“Disability Rights under Fair Housing” Seminar
Presented by
Patrick L. Banis, Chief, Intake Branch, Region VI
U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development (HUD)
Office of Fair Housing & Equal Opportunity (FHEO)
¢
“Guide to Accessible Housing in Oklahoma”
Presented by
Jeff L. Hughes, Executive Director
Progressive Independence Center for Independent Living
¢
“Oklahoma’s Healthy Homes for Healthy Families”
Presented by
Susan Quigley, OSDH
Lead Prevention Program
Coordinator for Special Screenings and Services

This housing rights and health equity seminar is free to the public and is presented as an
educational resource for consumers, public and private landlords and housing providers, health care

advocates and service providers, case managers and social service counselors, property managers,

realtors, agents, housing authority staff, city planning, community development , code enforce-
ment staff, architects, builders and developers, disability and housing advocates , state and local
government representatives, community organizations, religious and faith-based organizations .

RSVP: Seating is Limited! To attend by

videoconference, please call (405)
271-9444, ext. 56410 or email,
karlab@health.ok.gov by 4/6/15

“The work that provided the basis for this publication was supported by funding under a grant with the U.S.
Department of Housing & Urban Development. The substance and findings of the work are dedicated to
the public. The author and publisher are solely responsible for the accuracy of the statements and interpre-
tations contained in this publication. Such interpretations do not necessarily reflect the views of the Federal
Government.”




